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 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 20th April to Thursday 26th April 2018 

                    Hayan in Ash will be 5      Daisy in Ash will be 5              Ruby in Ash will be 5 

                 Millie in Palm will be 6                Rainee in Hazel will be 6         Maisie-Carol in Sycamore will be 7   

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 

DIARY DATES 

 

Wednesday 25th April—SAT’s meeting for Year 2 parents 2.45pm 
Monday 30th April—Year 2 memory book photographer in school 

Friday 4th May—Family Friday 

Monday 7th May—Bank Holiday  

Wednesday 9th May– Class photos taken  

Wednesday 16th May—Year 1 Phonics Screening Check meeting 

2.15pm   

Friday 25th May– Break up for half term.  

Change to Congratulations Assembly SummerTerm 

Years 1 and 2 Classes—Friday morning at 9.00am 

Reception Classes—Friday afternoon 2.45pm  

NAG ON THE RAG 

Please do not include nuts including peanut          

butter in your child’s packed lunch. We have             

a child with a severe nut allergy in school.  

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 

Attendance 
Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

Well 

done 

Palm 

and 

Willow  

Class 

100% 

this 

week! 

 
 

PALM 100% 1 9 9 

WILLOW 100% 0 9 + 1 10 

OAK 99.1% 3 8 8 

ASH 97.6% 5 7 7 

HAWTHORN 97.5% 0 6 + 1 7 

CHESTNUT 97.4% 2 5 5 

HAZEL 95.2% 0 4 + 1 5 

ELM 93.3% 0 3 + 1 4 

SYCAMORE 92.9% 4 2 2 

   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET - 96% 

This week’s attendance – 97% 

We have met our target this week, well done! 

Thought of the Week  

“'Have you ever had to be brave, and if so how?”  

Please talk to your child about the thought each 

week.  This links to St George’s day on Monday 23rd.  

Our latest report has now been      

published and a copy has been sent 

home with the children as well as on 

Tapestry and the school website.      

All the staff would like to say a huge 

thank you to all our children and families and 

friends for contributing to a really positive inspection 

and report. Please take the time to read the report in 

full, but here are a few extracts from it: 
 

“boys and girls were absorbed in their learning” 
“adults are highly skilled in developing 
children’s skills and understanding” 
“children get an exciting start to their education” 

“children write with a real purpose and          

audience in mind” 

“leaders are determined to improve 
the life chances of pupils” 
“pupils behave well because they are      
interested in their learning” 
“(the school) want children to reach the highest 

academic standards” 

“leaders are deeply committed to making sure 

that every child enjoys their learning” 

“parents and carers are supportive of 

school” 

Water bottles - as the weather warms up 

children can bring in their own water bottles. 

Please ensure your child takes their bottle 

home to be washed every night. 

Family Friday 4th May  

We look forward to welcoming     

parents and friends into school to 

share a focus on reading and storytelling. 

Nursery at 9.00am and 2.45pm 

KS1 at 9.30am—10.15am 

Reception at 2.00pm—2.45pm 


